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On 30 January, the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW) received the response from the de facto authorities in Afghanistan to its request dated 27 January 2022, for information on the situation of women and girls in Afghanistan since 15 August 2021. The Committee remains deeply concerned by the systematic crackdown on women and girls’ rights in Afghanistan. The Committee remains committed to monitoring the situation of women’s and girls in Afghanistan, including full respect for their rights under the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women, in coordination with other international human rights mechanisms. 

